


donate right now
Scan this QR code to go 
straight to the campaign 
donation page. Thanks!

Established in 1993, the John XXIII College Rowing 
Club has developed many students into strong-
minded, resilient, and committed individuals, with 
many going on to compete in state, national and 
international competitions. 

The Club is accessed by over 200 students each 
year, catering for rowers of all levels. We provide 
training and instruction by qualified coaches 
using the best equipment possible.

The Club is now aiming to raise $10,000 to help 
purchase a new racing Coxed Quadruple Scull. 

It will replace one of our older boats, which after 
many years of wear now spends more time being 
repaired than being rowed. 

We are calling on the John XXIII College 
community to help us raise funds toward 
purchasing this new Quad for the Club.

All donations are tax deductible, so please 
consider chipping in. Your contribution will allow 
us to continue to support rowing students to 
achieve their best.

Find out more about our rowing program at  
www.johnxxiii.edu.au/view/sport/rowing-club

To donate online go to: 
asf.org.au/donate/john-xxiii-rowing-quad-
fundraising-campaign/  or:
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https://asf.org.au/donate/john-xxiii-rowing-quad-fundraising-campaign/ 
https://asf.org.au/donate/john-xxiii-rowing-quad-fundraising-campaign/ 

